
 

 
 
 
 

 

Route 7 Interchange at 
 Battlefield Parkway 

Town of Leesburg 
 

Environmental Document Available for Review 
 

The Virginia Department of Transportation plans to replace the 
signalized intersection at Route 7 (East Market Street) and Battlefield 
Parkway with a grade separated interchange. Plans also include 
removing the traffic signal at Route 7 and Cardinal Park Drive to 
reduce congestion and improve traffic operations.   
 

In accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and 
23 CFR 771, a Categorical Exclusion (CE) has been prepared.   
 

In compliance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and 
23 CFR Part 771, a Categorical Exclusion was prepared. Pursuant to 
the National Historic Preservation Act, Section 106 and 36 CFR 800, 
information concerning the potential effects of the proposed 
improvements on properties is also included in the environmental 
document. The environmental document is now available for public 
review and comment at the project website 
(www.virginiadot.org/projects) or during business hours at VDOT’s 
Leesburg Residency Office at 41 Lawson Road SE in Leesburg or 
VDOT’s Northern Virginia District Office at 4975 Alliance Drive in 
Fairfax. Please call ahead at 703-259-2961 or TTY/TDD 711 to ensure 
appropriate personnel are available to answer your questions.     
 

Submit your written comments about the CE to Ms. Halie Mitchell, 
Environmental Specialist, at the address above by May 25, 2018. You 
may also e-mail comments to Halie.Mitchell@VDOT.virginia.gov. 
Please reference “Route 7 Interchange at Battlefield Parkway” in the 
subject line. 
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need special assistance for persons with 
disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact William Britt, P.E., 
Project Manager at 703-259-2961.  

 
State Project: 0007-253-109, P101, R201, C501, B601   

UPC: 106573, Federal: STP-5A01 (704) 

 


